
 
Home of the Tualatin River National Wildlife Refuge 

 
 
 
 

AGENDA 
 
  

 

Police Advisory Board 
Date & Time:  Thursday -  May 19, 2022 7:00 pm 
Location:  City Hall - Conference Rm A 

22560 SW Pine Street, Sherwood, OR 97140 
Attendees 

 

 

This meeting will be live streamed at 
https://www.youtube.com/user/CityofSherwood 

1. Call to Order (Chair) 
2. Roll Call (Chair/Staff) 
3. Approval of Minutes (Chair) 
4. Board Member Announcements (Chair) 
5. Business (Chair) 

a. PAB Term Expirations (6/30/2022): Chris West, Mike Smith, Brian Dorsey 
i. PAB Liaisons for TSC - Term Expirations (6/30/2022): Diane Foster & Laurie Zwingli 

b. Washington County District Attorney, Kevin Barton 
c. SPD Stats Review, Chief Hanlon 

6. Traffic Safety Update (Chair & TSC Liaisons) 
7. Councilor News 
8. Staff Report(s) 
9. Citizen Comment 
10. Citizen comments may be provided in person or in writing. Written comments must be submitted at least 24 hours in 

advance of the scheduled meeting start time by e-mail to policeinformation@sherwoodoregon.gov and must clearly state 
that it is intended as a general Citizen Comment for this meeting.  Per Council Rules Ch. 2 Section (V)(D)(5), Citizen 
Comments, “Speakers shall identify themselves by their names and by their city of residence.” Anonymous comments will 
not be accepted into the meeting record.  
 

11. Adjourn (Chair) 
 

If you require an ADA accommodation for this public meeting, please contact the Sherwood Police Department at (503) 
625-5523, #2 or policeinformation@sherwoodoregon.gov at least 48 hours in advance of the scheduled meeting time.  

 

P.A.B. Members: Council Liaison: 
Brian Dorsey - Chair Councilor Kim Young 
Megan Thornton - Vice Chair City Staff: 
Diane Foster Chief Ty Hanlon 
Mike Meyer Angie Hass – Admin Assistant III 
Marie Schapp  
Mike Schultz Washington County District Attorney 
Mike Smith Kevin Barton 
Chris West  
Laurie Zwingli  
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